
7TH & 8TH GRADE 
HALLOWEEN 

SOCIAL 

 
October 27th 
7pm-9pm 

St. Rita Dining Hall 

All 7th and 8th graders are invited to join us for 
a night of ghoulish fun! 

 

All students must be signed in and out and 
all phones will be collected and held at the 

check in desk.     
 

Costume Guidelines : 
School-length Skirts with shorts, tights or leggings under skirts 

No Belly-exposing shirts  

No spaghetti straps or plunging necklines/backs 

No tight-fitting, revealing or torn clothing 

No weapons, real or fake 

No T-Shirts with inappropriate content 

 

Shoes & Shirts must be worn at all times 

  
 


